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An important statement regarding dining services operations

SUNY New Paltz Dining Services aims to provide the highest quality service and
cuisine to New Paltz students, faculty and staff. At this time, there is a
nationwide labor and supply chain shortage which may cause outages of some
of our food and beverage items, modified service hours, reduced staffing, and
construction delays. 

As a result, the anticipated opening of the new retail dining location in the
Student Union Building, World of Wings (“WOW”), has been delayed. We’re
excited for the future grand opening of WOW which will introduce 
New Orleans flavor-infused quesadillas, chicken wings, chicken tenders,
hamburgers, and entrees. Stay tuned to NewPaltzDining.com or
@HungryHawks on Instagram for grand opening updates. 

Our main objective is to limit the impact that these
shortages have on the student dining experience to the
best of our ability. The New Paltz Dining management
team appreciates your understanding while we work
diligently behind the scenes with our suppliers and HR
department to mitigate and eventually ease these
shortages and delays. If you have any questions or
concerns, please text HUNGRYHAWKS to 82257. 


